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Arch Petroleum Inc.

February 28, 1995

Administrative Application for
Creation of a Non-standard 40 Acre
Blinebry Gas Pool Proration Unit and
Non-standard Gas Well Location

W. M. Rinewalt No. 2

1874 ft FNL & 750 ft FWL, Unit A
Section 4, T22S, R37E

Lea County, New Mexico

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division

PO Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Attn.: Mr. William J. Lemay-Director

Dear Mr. Lemay:

Arch Petroleum, Inc. respectfully request administrative approval for a non-standard Blinebry Gas
Proration Unit for the W. A. Rinewalt No. 2 well.

Arch Petroleum, Inc. is planning to add perfs to the Blinebry Gas zone in this existing Blinebry Oil
completion and abandon the Drinkard completion in the W. A. Rinewalt No. 2 well. The location of the
proposed recompletion is 1874 feet FNL and 750 feet FWL of section 4, T228, R37E, Lea County, New
Mexico. This well is currently down hole commingled with the Drinkard and will become a non-standard
Blinebry gas well location, as it is only 554 feet from the north lease line and 570 feet from the east lease
line.

The proposed non-standard gas proration unit would consist of the SW 1/4 of the NW 1/4 of Section 4,
T22S, R37E, Lea County, New Mexico.

Attached is a C102 identifying the proposed proration unit, a commercial map, a list of the offset operators,
and a copy of the certified letter sent to the offset operators.

Sincerely,
%2 [ lect Begata
Bobbie Brooks
CC: NMOCD -- Hobbs, New Mexico, Jerry Sexton

Attachments

10 Desta DRIVE  SUITE 420 EasT  MIDLAND, TEXAS 79705 (913) 685-1901



